Panasonic

Ben Botros, Project Manager
Product Safety and Compliance Department

January 18, 2018
PCTP-017-F017

To whom it may concern;

We, Panasonic Corporation of North America declare that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13
in 2.4GHz band and any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following product.
Model Number: KX-HNC700

FCC ID: ACJ96NKX-HNC700

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank
you!

Sincerely yours,

Ben Bbtrod™

Project Manager
Panasonic Corporation of North America
Product Safety and Compliance Department

Panasonic Corporation of North America
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9" Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / ben.botros@us.panasonic.com




